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2020 Ram 3500 Tradesman
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Our Price $48,750
Retail Value $56,025

Specifications:

Year:  2020  

VIN:  3C63RRGL0LG216106  

Make:  Ram  

Model/Trim:  3500 Tradesman  

Condition:  Pre-Owned  

Body:  Pickup Truck  

Exterior:  Silver  

Engine:  Cummins 6.7L Diesel Turbo I6 370hp
850ft. lbs.

 

Interior:  Gray Vinyl  

Transmission:  6-Speed Shiftable Automatic  

Mileage:  68,062  

Drivetrain:  4 Wheel Drive

 

THE ONE
EVERYBODY IS
LOOKING FOR 

 

6.7L HIGH
OUTPUT CUMMINS DIESEL

( $12000 ADD )
 

AISIN TRANSMISSION
 

4X4
 

20" FUEL WHEELS
 

https://trucksinlouisiana.com/
tel:225-326-2639
https://trucksinlouisiana.com/vehicle/7224877/2020-ram-3500-tradesman-walker-la-70785/7224877/ebrochure


 

 

You are looking at a
2020 Dodge Ram
3500 Crew Cab 4X4. It is
powered with a 6.7L Cummins
Diesel I-6 and six speed
automatic transmission. It is
equipped with power mirrors,
power windows, power locks,
tilt, cruise, receiver hitch,
spray in bed liner ,
factory gooseneck hitch, and
 am/fm radio. Also included
are the owner's manuals and
one keyless remote.

The interior of this truck is in
good shape for the mileage.
The seats are in good shape.
The floor is in good shape.
Everything appears to function
properly. It was not smoked in.

The exterior of this truck
overall is in good shape.
There maybe a normal flaw
associated with a the age and
miles, but nothing signifcant. If
you are a serious buyer please
call and allow us to give you a
thorough walk around to make
sure it meets your criteria. The
windshield is in good shape.

Mechanically this truck starts
right up and runs smooth. The
transmission shifts smooth.
The a/c blows ice cold. The
front end is tight. The four



 

front end is tight. The four
wheel drive functions properly.
The tires are in good shape.
 

NADA VALUES

AVERAGE TRADE IN
 $51,600
 

RETAIL                        
$56,025
 

This truck is located @ 13359
Miller Rd. Walker, LA 70785.

Exit I-12 at the Walker Rd.,
Exit  #15

If you have any questions
about this truck or would like
to recieve a CarFax, please
call one of our Sales
Representatives @ 225-445-
5381 or 225-326-2639

Visit WWW.TRUCKSINLOUISIANA.COM
 

It is the customer's
responsibility to inspect the
truck before agreement to
purchase. Upon agreement to
purchase, there is a $500
deposit. The deposit is non
refundable unless a major
issue was not disclosed by the
seller. The remaining balance
is due via cash, cashiers
check, or bank wire within 5



 

check, or bank wire within 5
days. If you need help with
shipping call PJ @ All States
Auto Transport: 1-866-342-
1082, or 1-712-898-
5727. There is also a
mandatory $195
Documentation charge. 

At our dealership we work
very hard to accurately
describe our vehicles through
text descriptions and elaborate
photos. When you purchase a
pre-owned vehicle it is not a
new vehicle. Any used vehicle
can have normal wear and
blemishes. Before placing a
bid please read the
descriptions thoroughly and
view all pictures. All vehicles
sold as is no warranty.
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Vehicle History Report : as Of 07/27/2024

*carfax Snapshot is a reflection of available information on the date the report was pulled. carfax
is constantly being updated with new information and is subject to change at any time.

 

Our Location :
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Installed Options

Interior

- Front air conditioning  - Rear vents: second row - Cruise control - Power outlet(s): 12V front

- Power steering - Push-button start - Clock - Compass - Digital odometer 

- External temperature display - Multi-function display - Powertrain hour meter  

- Trip odometer - Front seat type: 40-20-40 split bench  - Rear seat folding: folds up  

- Rear seat type: bench

Exterior

- Active grille shutters - Pickup bed light - Clearance lights - Daytime running lights  

- Side mirrors: heated  - Towing mirrors - Dual rear wheels - Spare wheel type: steel  

- Wheels: steel - Front wipers: variable intermittent - Power windows: safety reverse  

- Rear privacy glass - Solar-tinted glass

Boardwalk Motorcars LLC
trucksinlouisiana.com
225-326-2639
13359 Miller Rd
Walker, LA 70785
© 2024 AutoRevo - All rights reserved. - Powered by AutoRevo

Snapshot

2020 RAM 3500 TRADESMAN

No accidents or damage reported to
CARFAX

18 Service history
records

2 Previous owners

Personal
vehicle

Last owned in Louisiana

68,118 Last reported odometer
reading

FREE CARFAX Report

See the full CARFAX Report for additional information

https://www.carfax.com/VehicleHistory/p/Report.cfx?partner=AVR_0&vin=3C63RRGL0LG216106&source=BUP
https://trucksinlouisiana.com/vehicle/7224877/2020-ram-3500-tradesman-walker-la-70785/7224877/ebrochure
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